
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Telephone: 01772 744449 
Email: admin@whitefield-pri.lancs.sch.uk 

20th April 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Author’s Visit for Years 3 – 6 Wednesday 26th April 2023, Liz Flanagan 
 
We are delighted to let you know that your child will be attending a special World Book 
Day tied event on Wednesday 26th April at school.  This will celebrate the publication of 
Liz Flanagan’s brilliant new book Wildsmith. Please see the attached letter with full 
details about the author and her books. 
Should you wish your child to be able to purchase books on the day, they will need to 
have pre-paid in order to avoid disappointment.  Please send in a clearly marked 
envelope, the correct cash or a cheque made payable to ‘Silverwood Events’ along with 
the reply slip by Monday 24th April 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Napier and Miss Mansfield 
Literacy Leaders 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Liz Flanagan’s visit 26.04.23 
 
I would like to pre-order a copy of Liz Flanagan’s book for the price of: 
 
Wildsmith Into the Dark Forest at £6.00 each 
 
 
Both books at £12.00 
 
 
Child’s name________________________________________________Class_______ 
 
I enclosed payment of £_____________ cash. 
 
I enclosed payment of  £____________ cheque (payable to ‘Silverwood Book Events’). 
 
Signed________________________________________           Date______________ 


